
HB 2365Page 1 of 1 HB 2365

Dexter A. Johnson
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

900 COURT ST NE S101
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065

(503) 986-1243
FAX: (503) 373-1043

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

Open Government Impact Statement
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly
2021 Regular Session

Measure: HB 2365
Only impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles
Date: 1/19/2021

SUMMARY
Prohibits food vendor from using single-use plastic food service ware when selling, serving or
dispensing prepared food to consumer. Prohibits food vendor from providing food service ware
intended for single use to consumer unless specifically requested and food service ware meets
certain requirements.

Requires specified restaurants and bed and breakfast facilities to be able to sanitize reusable food
service ware on premises or at another location.

Requires mobile units be able to sanitize reusable food service ware on premises or at another
location.

Prohibits sale or distribution of food service ware containing perfluoroalkyl or polyfluoroalkyl
substances.
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